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WIRELESS TELEGRAPHY  

AND THE "FAIR SEX." 

 
It is a somewhat curious thing that up to the present the practice and study of 

wireless telegraphy does not appear to have attracted much attention from 

women - Their energies have in the past been mainly directed in a certain few well 

defined directions. Whatever else it may be doing, the war is undoubtedly exercising 

an influence in the direction of practicality, and some of our contemporaries have 

been recently chronicling the activities of the Women Signallers' Territorial Corps, 

who have placed themselves under the Commandant-in-Chiefship of Mrs. E. J. 

Parker, sister of Lord Kitchener.  

 

They invite any woman of good education, who is prepared to devote a certain 

number of hours daily to learning the art of signalling, to apply at their headquarters, 

184a Oxford Street.  Their activities are apparently intended to cover every branch of 

the occupation, and to include the methods of flags, air-line, buzzer, cable, wireless, 

whistle, lamp, and heliograph signaling.  Most of these form exceedingly interesting 

subjects in themselves; and wireless telegraphy, which forms the most modern and 

most scientific, should make a strong appeal to feminine intelligence. 


